
HOLLAND HYSTERIA! 

Saturday, Nov. 23, the old Holland High School Gym (currently 

elementary) will be host to "HOLLAND HYSTERIA" commemorating 50 

Years of Girls High School Basketball in Indiana with a game between 

the Southridge Raiders and Perry Central Commodores.  

 

With contributions from Woods Printing, a long time Holland 

Family Owned Business, "Holland Hysteria" will have a "Throwback" 

setting with commemorative Holland Dutchmen Uniforms worn by the 

Southridge girls along with other commemorative items celebrating 

our Holland Roots. 

 

Seating within the Holland Gym is limited. Contact the 

Southridge Athletic Office at 812-683-2272 ext. 5012 if interested in 

attending. 


